
2010 National Show
New York State Fair

September 3 - 6
Syracuse, New York

For the first time our National Show will be held in conjunction with the
New York State Fair. White Park cattle have been showing at the fair for

a number of years, at first under AOB and then last year as our own
show. The feedback from the exhibitors that showed at the fair last year

was extremely positive. The facilities are great and the fair staff very
helpful.

Cattle are due in by Friday September 3 at 9:00 AM. On September 2
you can arrive between 4:00 PM and 9:00 PM. The cattle are released
on Monday September 6. The show will be held Saturday September 4

at 2:00 PM

For a premium list and health requirements go to www.nysfair.org. Entry
deadline is August 2 so act soon.

Special junior exhibitor perks!
All registration fees for cattle shown by juniors will be reimbursed. Each
junior will receive $25.00 cash in addition to regular premiums for each
animal shown. Also for each animal that a junior shows you name will be

entered in “the hat” for the chance to win a free heifer given away by
Larry Fedler of West Point Iowa.

A block of rooms has been set aside at the following hotel. When con-
tacting the hotel mention “White Park”

Clarion Inn
100 Farrell Road

Syracuse, NY
Phone 315-457-8700

email: gm.ny381@choicehotels.com

If you have any questions about the show or room arrangements contact
Dave Slater at 845-798-6784 or slaterfarms@g-swhitepark.com


